Comments for Planning Application PL/2023/00348/MINFHO

devmanagement@solihull.gov.uk <devmanagement@solihull.gov.uk>
Mon 06/03/2023 09:18

To: Clerk <clerk@hamptoninarden.org.uk>

Comments for Planning Application
PL/2023/00348/MINFHO

Dear Sir/Madam,
Mrs Julie Barnes,

You have been sent this email because you or somebody else has submitted a comment on a Planning
Application to your local authority using your email address. A summary of your comments is provided below.

Comments were submitted at 06/03/2023 9:18 AM from Mrs Julie Barnes.

Application Summary
Address: 15 Diddington Lane Hampton In Arden Solihull B92 0BY

Single storey front garage extension and internal alterations to include

Proposal: amendments to fenestration.

Case Officer: Lou Randall

Click for further information

Customer Details

Name: ' Mrs Julie Barnes
Email: clerk@hamptoninarden.org.uk
Address: Fentham Hall, Marsh Lane, Hampton In Arden, Solihull B92 0AH

Comments Details

Commenter Type: Councillor
X Customer made comments neither objecting to or supporting the Planning

Stance: S
Application

Reasons for comment:

Comments: We are writing in response to the above application. Our only concern with the
proposed garage extension is that it significantly breaches the current building
line.

Kind regards



